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To Whom It May Concern:

It has been our pleasure to have Stephanie Hemmens intern at Great Taste Magazine,
March 2010 to May 2010. Stephanie demonstrated an eager attitude to learn and was

willing to take on any task that was assigned to her.

In her time here, Stephanie was always prompt, attentive, organized and showed a
genuine interest in every task at hand. Every assignment Stephanie was given was
completed in a timely manner with the utmost care taken. Her responsibilities as an
intern included social networking online, updating our database with industry contacts,
contributing to our print publication, working at an industry tasting event, and writing an
article for publication. Each task assigned was completed with great attention to quality

and detail.

Stephanie would be a great addition to your company. If you have any further questions,

please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

—

\

— N\

Teri Williams

Editor-In-Chief, Publisher, Proprietor
Great Taste Magazine

21851 Newland Street #217
Huntington Beach, CA 92646
714.960.0534

teri@great-taste.net

1PUBISDIDBAIB MMM ~ 9F 974 DD 'Ydoaq uoiBununy /[ Z# +S PUDIMAU [ G| 7Z ~ 12U 9ISD}-IDaIB@OUI [IDW-2 ~ $£G0-096- 7| £ 2uoyda)ay



